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Special drive for passport and police clearance certificate (PCC) applications

The Consulate is undertaking a special drive in areas under its jurisdiction for passport

and police clearance certificate (PCC) services for Indian nationals. Under this special drive,

Indian nationals may submit their applications for passport or police clearance certificate at

nearest  BLS Centre  in  walk-in  mode upto extended hours  till  04:00 pm from Monday to

Saturday and from 09:00 am to 01:00 pm on Sundays 29th September and 6th October 2024.
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